
Monday, December 12, 2022 
Announcements 

Faculty Section 

Group A has duty this week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Please Release The Following 

ALL Boys Basketball 

@ 1:15 

Boys Frosh Soccer 

@ 1:15 

Dons:  The Wellness Center is open!  Stop by Room 321 
anytime you need to check-in with someone, take a break, 
learn more about mental health or practice wellness 
strategies.  We are open before and after school, brunch 
and lunch.  Hope to see you soon! 
 
Attention Students:  If you are experiencing technical 
issues with your school issued Chromebook, please come by 
the Library during LUNCH ONLY for technical support. 
 
 
 
 
Attention Students:  Do you currently have a No Class Pass 
during 1st period, 5th & 6th period or 6th period?  Do you 
currently have a Dual Enrollment class during 1st period?  
If so, please come see Ms. Svider in the Counseling Office. 

Athletics 

Boys Frosh Basketball vs Santa Ana Valley 
  @ Santa Ana Valley - 3:00  
 
Boys JV Basketball vs Santa Ana Valley 
  @ Santa Ana Valley - 4:30 
 
Boys Varsity Basketball vs Santa Ana Valley 
  @ Santa Ana Valley - 6:00 
 
Boys Frosh Soccer vs Sonora  
  @ Sonora - 3:30 
 
 

Sports 

Attention 9th Graders:  Are you ready for your first finals 
as high school students?  Do you need help studying for 
them?  Join Link Crew at the Library from  
3:30pm-5:00pm on Wednesday, December 14th for our 
“Cocoa and Cram” event.  There will be tutors from AVID 
and For Dons, By Dons to help you with Math, Biology, 
English and Foreign Language.  NAMI will have a 
workshop where they will teach you to manage stress and 
Dual Language will have an activity for you when you need 
a brain break from all the studying.  We will provide hot 
cocoa and cookies for you and a few fun games.  Don’t be 
shy and join us!  Hope to see you there!! 

Clubs & Activities 

Student Athletic Council Reps:  There is a meeting TODAY 
at Lunch in the Athletics Office, Room 316.  Please make 
sure your team is represented.  See you there! 
 
Attention ALL those interested in playing Football in 2023:  
There will be an informative meeting during Lunch on 
Tuesday, December 13th.  The meeting will take place in 
Room 516, the last portable next to the baseball field.  Our 
football team qualified for the CIF Playoffs and has high 
expectations for the approaching season.  If you are  
interested in being a part of something special, we will see 
you TODAY.  Go Dons! 
 
 
    


